
 

Manager, Human Resources, Yellowknife 
S 19/29NT 
 
The Workers’ Safety and Compensation Commission (WSCC) is a Crown Corporation of the 
Governments of the Northwest Territories and Nunavut, directed by a Governance Council through the 
President & CEO. The WSCC operates from headquarters in Yellowknife, and regional operations in 
Iqaluit and Inuvik.  
 
Located in Yellowknife, the Manager, Human Resources reports directly to the Vice President, 
Corporate Services and is an integral part of the Commission’s Leadership Team that supports the 
organization’s strategic direction.  All duties are carried out in accordance with the Public Service Act, 
GNWT policies & regulations, WSCC policies and procedures and consistent with the WSCC Strategic 
Plan and WSCC HR Strategic Framework. The Manager, HR frequently interacts directly with the 
President and Senior Management on employee relations matters and HR programs aimed at 
attracting and retaining potential employees to ensure that employees are able to efficiently and 
effectively deliver WSCC programs and services. 
 
The incumbent works closely with the President and Senior Management to identify, develop and 
implement policies and process that will support the development of a competent pubic service 
through effective recruitment and retention of employees and that will reflect a highly client-focused 
service approach. 
 
The ideal candidate holds a relevant Bachelor’s degree and 8 years of progressive experience in 
Human Resources, including 4 years of supervisory/management experience, and 2 years working in 
occupational health and safety. We consider equivalent combinations of education and experience on a 
case-by-case basis. 
 
Salary ranges from $55.76 to $66.61 hourly (approximately $108,732 to $129,889.50 yearly), plus a 
Northern Allowance of $1.90 hourly ($3,700.00 yearly). 
 
A satisfactory criminal record check is required for this position 
 
Closing Date: September 16, 2019 
 
If this sounds like a good fit for you, please forward your resume quoting competition to 
ResumesHRManager@wscc.nt.ca .  
 

 
You must clearly identify your eligibility to receive priority consideration under the Affirmative Action Policy. 

 
The WSCC is an inclusive workplace. If you have a disability and require support or accommodation during the 

hiring process, we encourage you to identify your needs when we contact you for an interview. 
 

We may use this competition to fill similar vacancies that become available over the next six months. 
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